Important Notice

All the esteemed members of the Society are hereby
informed that as per the decision of the Hon'ble Supreme
Court, dated 29.03.2023, an order has been issued to
transfer INR 5000 crores from the Sahara-Sebi account
to the Central Registrar, Co-operative Societies, New
Delhi, so that the complaints from the esteemed
depositors could be resolved. In this context, we wish to
inform you all the members, that you must seek your
repayment only through the due process specified by
the Central Reqistrar, Co-operative Societies, New Delhi.
Kindly do not attempt to secure your repayment through
any middlemen or mediator. This may lead to
cheating/frauds and you could even end up losing your
money. Any loss thus incurred shall not be the
responsibility of the management of the Society.
Therefore, we again request you, all of our esteemed
members, to seek repayment only and only through the
process specified by the Central Registrar.

Thank you



